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OFFICE OF SELECTMEN, ASSESSORS AND
OVERSEERS OF POOR,

TOWN OF Porter
Kezar Fells, Maine

............................................................ December.2...194 7.

Louis P. Gagne, Mayor
Lewiston

Maine

Dear Mayor:

We are writing in écknowledgment of your item published in a
recent newspaper. It is with deep appreciation that we recognize your
attitude regarding our debt to your Fire Department. However, we are
Very very gratéful for the fine work done by your Cept. Michael Heswkins,
of the fire deportmente. Hils 1eedership with our men, and volunteers ffom
other towns was exceptional, and much of our g-od 1uck in not losing any
~ property was accomplished through his efforts. As overseers of the town of
Porter, Kezar Falls, we wish to extend our sincere thanks to you, the
citizens of Lewiston, and the Fire Department of Lewiston for their aid

during the recent disaster,
Very sincerely yours,

Preston J. Stanl ey, Chairman Sel ectmen
(,‘\.S» o~ ).I_-
John E. &Penan

Frank Weekse.
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